
ECO COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

TUESDAY 3 OCTOBER 2017 

 

Present:  

Reception Dehryn & Finlay 
Year 1 Maleah & Corey 
Year 2 Max & Shannon 
Year 3 Alexander & Jessica 
Year 4 Louis & Olivia 
Year 5 Filip & Lacey 
Year 6 Caerwyn & Kate  

 

Staff present: Mrs Huntington, Mrs Ash and Kim Lague (minutes). 

Mrs Huntington explained to attendees that once everyone had their wellies on we would all go on up to the 

Wild Life Haven and start weeding in the bark area first. 

Everyone was very enthusiastic and lots of weeds were found.  Some of them were very long and it took a bit 

of team work to remove them!  Mrs Huntington was able to identify many plants and weeds for us. 

 

 

 

Next meeting: Tuesday 17 October 2017 when we will be visited by Natasha Pierson from Huntingdon in 

Bloom. 

 


